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Section 57 spray irrigation restrictions ... 

Under Section 57 of the Water Resources Act 1991 the Agency can reduce or stop 
spray irrigation to protect the environment.  This is a last resort restriction but it may 
well be needed this summer on groundwater reserves.  The Agency has released a 
note explaining Section 57, its implications, and what will trigger its use.  To download 
this note click here. 
 
Best wishes 
Melvyn 
UKIA Exec Sec 

 

  

UK Irrigation Association 
Tel: 01427 717627  
|  
E-mail: m.kay@ukia.org  
|  
Web: www.ukia.org  

 
   

 


